

5616 – 48 Street, Postal Bag 8, Elk Point, Alberta TOA 1A0 Tel (780)724-2596 Fax (780)724-2596 info@nlls.ab.ca

November 1, 2019

I am writing in response to requests we have received about our NLLS per capita fee.

The NLLS budget committee had requested a 2% increase at our September board meeting. We had originally stated in 2018 we would be asking for 1.5% each year over the next two years as we had gone 3 years with no membership increases.

The board representatives will be voting on November 23rd and if approved we will be asking for the 2% which is \$5.26 (with library board) \$10.52 (without library board) per capita.

We thank you for patience in this matter and are pleased to note NLLS is looking at starting the budgeting process much earlier next year and into the future so municipalities and boards can have the figures well before budget time.

Thank you again, any questions please feel free to contact me at the email below or phone 780-573-1926.

Vicky Lefebvre

**NLLS Board Chair**